
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

April 2022 

 
 

Dear Patients & Families: 

 

When I think of my medical career, the word that comes to mind is grateful. 

I consider myself blessed to have spent the past 24 years working at one of the most 

respected allergy practices in the country, with people who have become family to me. 

I have worked alongside knowledgeable, compassionate physicians, and the most kind 

and dedicated staff here at Northwest Asthma & Allergy Center. But more than anything, 

I am honored by the trust and confidence you have placed in me, allowing me the 

privilege of caring for your health. 

As we all know, these have been unprecedented times with the pandemic providing a 

perfect opportunity to reflect on our life choices; I realize that I could not have chosen a 

better way to spend my life’s work. However, I also realize that I have many other passions 

and projects that I would like to pursue so will be retiring from clinical practice at the end 

of July. 

The timing is optimal, as Northwest Asthma & Allergy Center will be welcoming two 

wonderful physicians to the team this summer, Dr. William Nguyen and Dr. Daniel Groth. I 

am thrilled to know that you and your families will continue to receive top-notch asthma 

& allergy care under their supervision. 

Once again, thank you for the pleasure of being included in your lives. I hope that I have 

made a fraction of the difference you have made in mine. I wish you good health and 

happiness always. 

Warmly, 

 

Mary V. Lasley MD 


